
Greenfield Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

November 17, 2021 

Recorded by Michelle Hall 

 
Members Attending: Karen Day, Kate Dean, Stephanie Kokal, Roger Lessard 

 

7:06 pm Chairman Roger called meeting to order. 

 

Accept or Amend Previous Meeting Minutes 

Karen motioned to accept previous meeting minutes, seconded by Stephanie. All were in favor. 

 

Pollinator Project Meadow Park – Next Steps 

Roger reported that the price for the Beeline Pollinator mix from High Mowing has increased by $5.40 

per 1-pound box. Unfortunately, the mix is already sold out again. High Mowing offered the option of 

substituting with a number of packets of seeds similar to those contained in the Beeline mix. The con 

com members voted to accept that offer and spread the seed next Spring, due to the onset of winter. 

The black plastic has moved some but not too much, Roger will put back into place.  

 

NHACC Merrimack River Survey  

Kate read an email from the NHACC, which states they are asking for people to complete a survey and 

anyone who completes the survey will be entered into a raffle. The NHACC has stated that the water 

quality in the Merrimack River has decreased with the increased use, which has become a big concern. 

The GCC discussed creating an article for the Feb-March edition of the Spirit. Kate will check with the 

NHACC to see if they would be interested in doing a presentation. Kate will also check with David 

Bridgewater and Diane Boilard to see if the library would be interested in co-sponsoring such an event.  

 

Organize GCC Material 

The GCC wrapped up its meeting with the organizing of its items in the old gym. 

 

7:32 pm Kate motioned to adjourn, seconded by Karen. All were in favor. 

The next meeting of the GCC will be December 15th, 2021 at 7 pm, upstairs at the town office building 

only if there is any substantial official business to address. Otherwise, the next meeting will be on 

January 20. 


